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Kitchen Garden Fundraiser 

Thursday, December 2nd 

 
Come meet Kylie Kwong at the 

Kitchen Garden launch! 
Exciting news! Renowned chef Kylie 

Kwong will be attending our fundraiser 
party on Thursday night. So if you 

haven't booked your 

tickets yet, please do 
so ASAP. Hand ticket 

forms in to Elaine at 
the front office with 

payment (she has 
more forms if you 
need) or email 

vpskitchengarden@gmail.com. 
See you there! 

 

Musique sur l’herbe 

Come and join les enfants de l‟ecole 

Vaucluse for a wonderful evening of 
musique sur l‟herbe.  

Relax on your favourite rug with your 
picnic tea and be entertained by our 
talented students next Wednesday 

evening, 8 December.  

Please arrive at the little school lawn at 

6pm. The music will begin at about 
6:30pm. Hear the brass ensemble, the 
2030‟s, singers and instrumentalists 

perform a selection of pieces enjoy the 
dancing. The evening should conclude at 

about 7:30pm with a medley of festive 
songs.  

(Please note: No alcohol – this is a 

school event where children are 
performing)  

 

Carols on the Bay 

The children from Vaucluse have been 

invited to HMAS Watson on Saturday 
evening for a free concert. All children 
will sing a medley of festive songs from 

about 5pm as part of the evening 
program. Hope to see as many of you 

there as possible. 
The following information was sent 
through from HMAS Watson.  

Saturday 4th December  
HMAS Watson, Wilson’s Field, 

Watsons Bay 

The Royal Australian Navy and 
Woollahra Council invite‟s you to bring 

the family and enjoy this FREE concert 
overlooking Sydney Harbour: 

 Gates open from 4pm 
 Local schools performing from 5pm 
 Royal Australian Navy Band from 

6pm 
 Food stalls and sausage sizzle 

 Australian Defence Force and SES 
displays 

 18ft Christmas tree and a special visit 

from Santa at 7.30pm 

 

COMING EVENTS 

Thu 2 Dec 
Kitchen Garden Launch 

Fundraiser 

Sat 4 Dec 
Carols by the Bay 

HMAS Watson 5pm-9pm 

Wed 8 Dec 
YRS 3-6 “Musique sur 

l‟herbe” at 6:30pm 

Thu 9 Dec 
Breakfast for Parent 

Helpers at 8.30am 

Mon 13 Dec 

Presentation Day 12:30pm 

at Rose Bay Sec. College 
Year 6 Farewell 6 – 10pm 



 

 

Assembly Awards 

Term 4, Week 7 

KW  Henry & Lola 
KJ  Chenae & Caitlin 

1O‟B  Noah & Henry C   
2H  Davy & Charlotte W  

3/4A  Laila & Txai 
4/5A  Jay & Cooper   

5/6S  Julian & Vincent 
Italian 
Hebrew Eden (KJ) Jordan (1)‟B)  

 
Principal‟s Awards – Samuel (2H), 

Davy (2H), Laura (3/4A), Daniel (5/6S) 
Michael K (5/6S), Natalie (5/6S),  
Michael K (5/6S) 

 

Parent Helpers and 

Scripture Teachers, 

 
In appreciation of your help 

and support throughout the 
year, the staff invite you to 

a breakfast on Thursday, 
9th December at 8:30am.  
Please meet outside the 

staffroom. 
 

Please note that we are 
only able to cater for the 
adults, children will be 

supervised in the 
playground. 

 

 

 
P&C Ice Block day is 
every TUESDAY   
               

Ice Blocks are available EVERY Tuesday 

prices range from $1.00 to $1.50 at 
lunchtime from the canteen. 

 

 

 

 

UNSOLD raffle tickets to be 

returned ASAP! 

 
If you have finished selling your tickets 
or you know you won't have a chance to 

sell anymore, PLEASE bring back your 
unsold raffle tickets. We hope to sell 

them at Thursday night's event, and also 
there are some people who want more 
booklets so they can win the grand prize 

for the family that has sold the most 
booklets.  At the moment my family is 

winning with 5 booklets sold.  Steal it 
away from me!  If you want more 
booklets, please give me a call. 

  
Deb Grunfeld 

Ph: 9371 5276 

 

Hello Vaucluse Parents, 

 
Feel the love with Sam the Man - 

Vaucluse Cellars 
 I could certainly feel the „amour‟ last 

Saturday night whilst soaking up the 
wine amongst my fellow Vaucluse Public 
parents. It was a terrific night filled with 

gaiety and spilt wine. A big thank you to 
all of you who attended and made it 

complete.  Also, a special thank you to 
Mike Wilson and Helen Jeffrey who very 
kindly organised the event. Getting 

together as a community is a great idea, 
but organising it does take time and 

tenacity. And the rumour is true, that 
organic wine is kinder on your soul the 
following day! 

 

 

2010 Yearbook  

 
Sponsorship for the year has closed, 
however copies are available to purchase 

for $35. Order forms are available at the 
office. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

2011 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
The Vaucluse Public School Calendar 

2011 is soon to be available at a cost of 
$10.00.  Please send your requests 

along with payment to the office as soon 
as possible as.   

 

 

VOOSC NEWS 

Notice to all families Term 4 fees 

due in full by the 6th December 

There are still many outstanding fees 
that need settling before the end of the 

term. Please speak to Lee before the end 
of this week so that arrangements can 

be made to receive full payment. 

Please understand that we are a NOT 
FOR PROFIT centre and require fees to 

continue operating and providing 
families with this very essential service. 

Bookings for 2011  

Could all families who have not yet 

advised the centre of their requirements 
for next year please do so in writing, 
email or in person. 

Vacation Care  

All bookings for Vacation Care are 

required by the 6th December with full 
payment please to secure your booking.  

VOOSC Stars 

Our VOOSC Stars for this week are five 
very kind and friendly people who 

always arrive at VOOSC with a happy 
smile and a helping hand.  Alba, 
Claudia, Max K, Sarah K & Victoria, 

thank you so much! it‟s a pleasure to 
add all of you to our wall of fame!   

 
Kind Regards 
VOOSC TEAM 

Vaucluse Out Of School Centre  
T/F: 9337 3031 

Voosc2people.net.au 
 
 

 
 

 


